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ANNOUNCEMENT: 
Cease of lounge access privilege at Aerotel Singapore, Changi 
International Airport 
 

9 July 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We wish to inform you that the lounge access privilege at Aerotel Singapore, Changi International Airport 

will cease effective 1 August 2024, as communicated by Plaza Premium Group. 

 

Please visit here to view the revised documents from 1 August 2024 onwards. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

 

https://www.rhbgroup.com/-/media/Microsites/overview_premier/pdf/PPL-TnC-2020-FINAL-14122019.pdf

